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July 12, 2021 Project No. 20394143 

 

Erman Mullins, EHS 
Environmental Health 
2014 290th Ave 
Sidney, Iowa 51652 

ABANDONED WATER WELL PLUGGING RECORDS, EATON CORPORATION, SHENANDOAH, IOWA 

Dear Mr. Mullins: 

On behalf of Eaton Corporation (Eaton), Golder Associates Inc. (Golder) is submitting the Abandoned Water Well 
Plugging Records (DNR Form 542-1226) for the Eaton facility located at 1600 Airport Road, Shenandoah, Iowa 
(Site). The four monitoring wells (MW-1, MW-2, MW-3 and MW-4) installed as part of the Phase III Environmental 
Site Assessment (ESA) were plugged on June 17, 2021 in accordance with 567-Iowa Administrative Code (IAC)-
39, Requirements for Properly Plugging Abandoned Wells. At this time, no further environmental action is planned 
for the Site. If you have any questions regarding the enclosed forms, please feel free to contact the undersigned.   

Sincerely 

Golder Associates Inc. 

  

Brett E. Forthaus, P.E. (Missouri) Anne M. Faeth-Boyd, R.G., P.E. (Missouri) 
Senior Project Engineer Associate and Senior Consultant 

BEF/AMF 

 
CC: Jeff Allen and Lisa Sutton, Eaton Corporation 

Dan Cook, Iowa DNR 
 
Attachments: Abandoned Water Well Plugging Records for MW-1 through MW-4 (DNR Form 542-1226) 
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